Important Notice for the Candidates of JEE based B.Tech Courses

In order to avoid the hardships being faced by the candidates, who
have already been allotted the engineering branch for admission in
the B.Tech Courses in GND University, main campus Amritsar, due to
closing of the banking operations in certain parts of India today
(25.9.2020) because of Bharat bandh and tomorrow (26.9.2020)
being a bank holiday (last Saturday), the last date for the verification
of the documents at our end and issuing of admission/fee slips by
the respective Head of the department has been extended upto
Tuesday 29.9.2020.

Note: Please note that last date to send the necessary documents
to the concerned head is 25.9.2020. The date mentioned in the fee
slip issued by the respective head of the department is final and no
claim of the candidate will be entertained after the maturity of the
date.
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